
31st January 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

If you haven’t already done so, can you please return your Christingle collection candles to school in readiness for 

our Christingle service in Church tomorrow.  We also hope that you will be able to join us tomorrow at 2.00 p.m. in 

St. Andrew’s Church. 

I have some very exciting news to share with you all:  Mrs Norris is expecting her first child at the end of May and 

I am sure you will join with me in congratulating her and wishing her all the best.   

I am also pleased to let you know that Mrs Ruffy will be returning to school in March following her maternity leave 

and she will be taking over in Year 6 for the rest of this academic year when Mrs Norris leaves to start her 

maternity leave. 

 

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Dates for your Diary 

 

1.2.19- Christingle Service in St. Andrew’s Church 2.00 p.m. 

5.2.19- Parent Forum (Assessment) 2.30 p.m. / 5.30 p.m. 

5.2.19- Safer Internet Day  

11.2.19—Reception Stay and Learn Session 2:30pm 

13.2.19—Year 3/Year 5 Stay and Learn Sessions 2:30pm 

Well done to Hazel Class who reached 97.78% attendance 

last week! 

School Closures 

 

In the event of bad weather, we will endeavour to 

keep the school open where possible. However, if 

we have no alternative but to close school due to 

bad weather please check Parent Hub, Twitter  

and Lincs FM will also be announcing School 

Closures. 

Trailblazers 

 

Bookings can be made via the Parents Evening 

System for Trailblazers on Friday 8th February 

after School until 4:30pm. 

A relaxed, friendly hour of games, snacks, craft 

and a Bible story. 

Willoughby Foods 

 

The deadline for ordering for the first week back 

w/c 25th February will be Tuesday 12th February. 

Music Payments 

Please can you make sure payments are sent to the School 

Office for Music Lessons and Colourstrings as soon as 

possible. 

11+ Meeting 

 

For parents that were unable to attend the 11+ Meeting, the 

Powerpoint presentation is now available below: 

 

PDF Version (For those without PowerPoint) 

https://web.carres.uk/extranet/data/public/Admissions/11plus%

20Information%20Evening%20-%202019-01.pdf  

PowerPoint Show Version 

https://web.carres.uk/extranet/data/public/Admissions/11plus%

20Information%20Evening%20-%202019-01.ppsx 

https://web.carres.uk/extranet/data/public/Admissions/11plus%20Information%20Evening%20-%202019-01.pdf
https://web.carres.uk/extranet/data/public/Admissions/11plus%20Information%20Evening%20-%202019-01.pdf
https://web.carres.uk/extranet/data/public/Admissions/11plus%20Information%20Evening%20-%202019-01.ppsx
https://web.carres.uk/extranet/data/public/Admissions/11plus%20Information%20Evening%20-%202019-01.ppsx

